Chris O'Brien

From: John Travassos <johntravassos1@outlook.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 10:21 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H6256

Dear Representatives:

Please vote No against Bill H6256. It will damage the marine industry in Rhode Island.

Frankly, I'm in the market for a boat, but increased costs due to an expensive tax might kill the deal.
We are taxed too high already. Please reject H6256.

John Travassos
Warren, Rl
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